
 

 
 
 
From: James Minnich [mailto:jamjr40@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2019 10:41 AM 

To: SgtAtArms 
Subject: Message for Senate Finance Committee Member Senator Cummings 

 

Please amend Bill H.513 so it enables Fiber To the Home ONLY and specifies that 

antennas larger than 2G shall NOT be attached to utility poles at this time. 

James Minnich 

jamjr40@mail.com 

“The secret to happiness is freedom.   

The secret to freedom is courage" 
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